

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 Newsletter Friday 24th January 2020



What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Year 5: In English, Year 5 have been using a video clip called 'Wing' to gather ideas and emotive language in preparation for a diary write.

In Maths, we have been reinforcing using our multiplication and division facts to reason and solve problems.

Year 6: This week with Mr Graham, Year 6 have been looking at algebra and trying to solve linear equations.

In English with Mr Johnson, Year 6 have been gathering ideas and making plans ready to write their non-chronological report on coastlines.

Reminder: Please ensure that your child is bringing both their Accelerated Reader book and their school planner into school daily.

Homework

Year 5 Maths — Mathletics (Multiples/Diving by 5)
English — Cracking Comprehension (Song of the Worms)
Spelling Shed (list 14 adverbs of time)

<u>Year 6</u> Maths - Revision book English - Revision book

<u>Timestables</u>

Knowing all times tables is essential for end of Key Stage tests and is crucial if children are going to make excellent progress in our key stage.

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency.

The website for children to practise is:

https://ttrockstars.com/login

Notices

Parent First Aid Course

Our first aid courses start next week and only cost £5, they provide you with valuable life saving skills. Please book now if you would like to attend and visit our school website for more information. $28th\ 3:45pm\ -\ 5:45pm$

Young Voices

The choir will be taking part in a Young Voices concert running from Friday afternoon through to the evening. If you would like more information about Young Voices please see the website. https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

General Reminders

- > Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.
- > Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
- Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614
- As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.